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I am writing to urge you to vote NO on HB 2851. In a time when the Trump 

administration is weaponizing terrorism laws to silence anyone they feel to be 

opposing their position, it is shameful that representative Paul Evans has introduced 

this bill. At every level, this country has invoked terrorism and related laws to unjustly 

surveil and target nonwhite communities and those who engage in political dissent. 

Shame on you, Paul Evans! You could spend your very finite time on this earth 

making it a better place and instead, you've drafted a bill that could be used to 

silence political dissent while our democracy is crumbling. People over property!!!!!!  


